

We hope you all enjoyed our Jubilee tea parties! We would like to say a big thank you to all the parents that came along to our celebrations and made a donation to the food. We hope all the children had as much fun as we did!

Sports Week - This year, instead of having a sports day, we are holding a sports week to ensure all children are able to take part.

Sports week will take place on Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> June, Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> June and Thursday 30<sup>th</sup> June. Each child will take part in a few races on the field which we will record and photograph and upload to your Eylog. The children will have all their friends, and us practitioners, to encourage and cheer them along. All the children will be praised for taking part.

Leaver's Party - This year has flown by and what a busy year it has been for us at Pre School! Already we

## Pre School June 2022

are getting ready to say goodbye to our Pre School children that will be starting Primary School in September.

We will be having a leaver's party on Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> July from 9.30am - 11.30am in the field next to Pre School. It will be a chance for all the children to say goodbye to each other and their key workers and for parents to take pictures of their child saying goodbye to Tiddlers!

We would love as many children and Parents/Carers to come along as possible. If your child is not booked into Pre School on a Wednesday and you wish to bring them along we do ask that an adult stays with them throughout the party.

Tiddlers will provide a plate of party food for each child. If you could let us know if your child will be attending that would be really helpful.

Moving on forms - With the end of the summer term fast approaching we continue to work with our children that will be starting Primary school in September. Miss Kirsty and the other practitioners will be really focusing on 'School readiness' working with the children in many ways to build on the confidence and



independence to ensure the transition to school is a happy one. Over the coming weeks your child's key person will be putting together a document called a 'Moving on form' this will be shared with yourselves and you will be asked for your input. This will then be passed to their new teacher.

## Pre School June 2022

As always if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us:-

Preschool 01225 874954

School Leaver's - If your child attends term time only and is leaving us to start school, their last Pre School day will be Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> July. If your child attends all year round, their last day will be Wednesday 31<sup>st</sup> August. If you wish for your child to leave before their end date, please put in writing with a month's notice.

With the warmer weather hopefully around the corner please can we remind all parents to apply sun cream before their child comes to pre-school. Can they also come with sun cream and a sun hat, both clearly labelled, in their bag.

It would be a huge help if all clothing could be labelled with your child's name as unfortunately we have a lot of items with no owners again.